
  

FOX POINT WEEKLY UPDATE (6/1/20 to 6/5/20) 

Barnett, View, and Acacia Update: 

• On June 1 – The contractor, Wood Sewer & 
Excavating, worked on water service 
replacements on Barnett Lane and began 
storm sewer installation near View and 
Barnett, moving to the north 

• On June 2 – Wood continued storm sewer 
installation and removed a portion of old 
concrete pipe buried under the roadway. 
Wood also replaced a cross culvert near 
the Lake and Barnett intersection 

• On June 3 – Wood worked northward on 
Barnett installing storm sewer on the east 
side of the street 

• On June 4 – Wood continued storm pipe 
installation, finishing near Green Tree and 
Barnett  

• On June 5 – Wood was not on-site on 
Friday 

A Look Forward:  Week of June 8th 

• Wood will continue with a segment of 
storm pipe installation on View Place next 
week 

• Wood may do some minor work on Acacia, 
however, We Energies will be moving a 
segment of gas main out of conflict with 
proposed utilities, so major work will have 
to wait until the gas is relocated 

• Wood plans to replace two water services 
to the house on Thursday the 11th, weather 
permitting 


